
Internet Safety: Further Information for Parents and Guardians

The sites below are recommended by the Department for Education and 
are available as links in Keeping Children Safe in Education, 2019. 
They provide a wealth of information and guidance about online safety 

www.internetmatters.org 

Help for parents on how to keep children and young people safe online 

https://parentzone.org.uk 

Help for parents on how to keep children and young people safe online 

https://educateagainsthate.com 

Practical advice for parents, teachers and governors on protecting 
children and young people from extremism and radicalisation 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk 

NSPCC advice for parents 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org 

Independent reviews, age ratings and other information about all types 
of media for children, young people and their parents 
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